
 From: Deborah Witzburg <dwitzburg@igchicago.org> 

Sent: Friday, July 18, 2025 10:25 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: RE: Sponsored meal 

  

  

Steve, 

I’m confirming that I attended this event earlier this week, as described and in my official capacity. 

  

Thanks very much, 

Deborah 

  

 

From: Deborah Witzburg <dwitzburg@igchicago.org> 

Sent: Monday, July 7, 2025 6:07:52 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Sponsored meal 

  

  

Steve, 

I’ve been asked to speak at an event on 7/16 at the University Club of Chicago, hosted by their civic 

affairs committee. The club will provide dinner following the event.  

  

Please let me know if you need anything else from me on this.  

  

Best, 

Deborah 
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CAUTION - This message contains COVID-19 related content.  Please be cautious of external 

messages with current topical themes. 


